
!AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE OF ABORIGINAL STUDIES 

Box 553 P.O. 
CANBERRA CITY. A.C.1 

Please quote ref. 65/113 22nd December, 1965. 

Mr. G. Reber 
Division of Radio Physics 
C.S.I.R.O. 
HOBART. TAB • 

Dear Mr. Reber I 

In order to provide a regular avenue for the publication of 
radiocarbon dates, the Institute intends that each of its Newsletters 
should contain a list of dates obtained during the previous SIX months 
and also of unpublished earlier dates. In Newsletter No.7 to be 
printed in January 1966, we should like to include dates for 1965, 
and earlier. 

Each entry should provide brief but essential information 
on sample tests, as follows: 

l.	 Number of samples 

2.	 Nature of samples 

3.	 Cultural association of samples 

4.	 Significance of samples 

5.	 Date of samples 

6.	 Laboratory in which tested. 

If you have information to send we should appreciate an 
early reply. 

Yours sincerely, 

(F.	 D. McCarthy) 
Principal 


